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g3 SbF 27 10 03 ; 1915) 684-8631
. 223 WEST WALL, SUITE 525
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

September 22, 1993

Mr. William J. LeMay, Director

New Mexico 0Oil Conversation Division
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Attention: Mr. DaVid R. Catanach

RE: Downhole Commingling Request
Cossatot A No. 1 Lease
Unit B, Section 12, T22S -
R37E, Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter dated July 13, 1993 the John
H. Hendrix Corporation is seeking an amendment to Administra-
~tive Order DHC-908.

In the original request for downhole commingling of the
above said well, our production figures used to figure the
percentages for oil and gas for each pool were in error.
Please use the following production figures and recommended

percentages.
' 0il  BOPD ~ Gas  MCFPD
Blinebry Pool 9% 1 74% 248
South Brunson Drinkard-
Abo Pool 91% 10 - 26% 87
Total . 11 , : 335

If you could amend  DHC-908 to show these percentages we

would appreciate it. Thank you for your consideration of
this matter.




